Moses Lake

Classic Car Club General Meeting

June 14, 2018 minutes

Meeting was called to order by President Karen at 7:05pm, followed by the pledge of Allegiance.

New Member: Shawn Green, vehicles: 68 Cutlass and, a F85 convertible.

<u>Web Master-</u> Paul, states that the web site is up and running good. He encourages everyone to check it out to see what's new or just to revisit the past. Thanks for those who went to the Wilson Creek Car show and, congratulations to Don Haack for taking 2nd place, way to go Don! <u>Treasurers Report</u> - Not available at this time.

Car Show Reported a total of 142 entries, 80 from Moses Lake, one out of state and, 62 out of Towner's. Longest distance traveled was Libby Montana.

Big thank you for everyone that helped make this year's car show a huge success and, thanks to the three ladies known as -"Charlie's Angels", Glenda Anderson, Joan Duffin, and Myra McCullough.

Old Business: It's that time of the year again to elect new officers and, to make this transition easier we have two volunteers. Don Haack for President, Mitch Halgren for Vice President. Tim Jones will continue for a third term as Secretary. Bob Kent will also remain once again as Treasurer and Paul Boehm will also keep his position as the Web Master.

<u>New Business:</u> Paul gets his little buddy back, the Little Duckling. Once again Paul is granted the privilege for the third time in a row. Looks like Paul is still keeping his ducks in a row.

50/50 goes to Rudy winning \$47.00 bucks.

Door Prizes: Karen wins License Plate, Ann wins Automobile book.

Car of the Month: goes to Brett

Freedom Fest Car Show went from 8am-2pm on July 7th, entry fee was \$20 dollars, there was a beer garden, fireworks, dash plaque and, trophy's to all those who placed.

Friday night at McDonald's parking lot 6pm bring a chair, share some cold beverage and a story or two.

Let's give Karen a Big Thank You for her role as Past President for the past two years.

Now with no further ado our new President Donald Trump-OOPS I mean Don Haack. Don talks a little about when he was president of the Desoto club over on the cost and some of the events that he and VP-Mitch have in mind.

Remember to save your tabs from pop cans and bring them to the next meeting for they will go to help the Ronald McDonald House in Spokane and to fight Dialysis.

Meeting Adjourned 7:47pm.

Car Of The Month

June 2018 Car of the Month



Brett Boehm - 1974 Jeep J-10 4X4 Pickup

Brett Boehm - 1974 Jeep J-10 4X4 Pickup

I haven't had much time to work on my Jeep but I enjoy driving it when I can get it started.